
July 2025

Tapestry Download 

Dear Parents / Carers,

Now that your child is coming to the end of the Early Years Foundation Stage, you are able to download 
their Tapestry Journal for their Reception year. Please follow the instructions on the next page for how to 
do this, and please get in touch if you have any problems. 
If you would like to, Tapestry also works with a partner company called Group Hugs to offer the 
opportunity to have the journal printed into a book. You can find out more information of how to do this 
here. 
All Reception children will be removed from Tapestry in September to allow for our new Reception cohort 
to be added. We will continue to share photos on our social media platforms and our weekly newsletter. 
Pupils will also receive a written report card in December and a full end of year report in July of Year 1.  

Please ensure that you have downloaded your child’s Tapestry Journal by 1st September 2025 if you would 
like to.
We hope you and your child enjoy looking back on their Reception year together!

Yours Sincerely, 

K.Lambert

Mrs K.Lambert
Head of Calder Primary School 

https://support.tapestry.info/printed-journals-for-parents/



